Darrin Gordon, General Manager
Lewes Board of Public Works
Lewes, Delaware

March 23, 2021
Dear Darrin,

| write regarding the power purchase agreement (PPA) between First State Marine Wind, LLC
(FSMW) and the Lewes Board of Public Works (BPW), which expires this coming June. | write to
suggest we extend the PPA for another five years on identical terms.

This June will mark 11 years since the wind turbine on the University of Delaware’s (UD)
campus began operation. It has been a fruitful partnership ever since, as Lewes BPW has
seamlessly integrated the wind energy into the BPW system, facilitated net metering to the
University, and worked with UD on methods of crediting/billing. Certainly, a key component
has been our ability to work with you to provide a portion of the electricity generated by the
wind turbine to city residents at the BPW'’s avoided cost. It has been an added bonus that for a
number of years, UD and DEMEC have been involved in a partnership that governs the
renewable energy credits (RECs) generated by the wind turbine.

We expect that next five years to be equally fulfilling. In that regard, we are pleased to let you
know that FSMW has an O&M agreement with the Siemens Gamesa Renewable Energy that
runs through 2030, so we expect the turbine to maintain its robust and reliable performance
going forward.

Warm regards,

Dbt

Jeremy Firestone, Director
First State Marine Wind, LLC



